DKGNA Board of Directors Elections

Nominations for the DKGNA Board of Directors positions of Vice-President and
Secretary are now open. Life Members and Regular Annual Members that have
been a member of the DKGNA since June 1, 2020 are eligible to nominate
individuals to the aforementioned positions. Nominees to positions on the
DKGNA Board of Directors, in addition to being a member in good standing, must
meet the criteria as set forth in Section 2 (B) of the By-laws:

Section 2 (B) To be on the national BoD, a person, their spouse, or
significant other, within the last 7 years of the date of the close of
nominations must have: 1) whelped a litter of DKs from a female he/she
owns, or 2) judged a JGHV or DKV test, or 3) trained, handled, and passed a
dog in a Derby, Solms, AZP, VGP, NAKP, IKP, or Kleemann (or equivalent
tests under the JGHV).

Nominations will be open between October I° and October 20",

DKGNA Breed Warden Randall Cherry will be chairing the Nominating
Committee as the Secretary position is up for election.

Currently serving as Vice-President is Tyler Smith, from Saratoga Springs, UT.
Michael Albert currently serves as the DKGNA Secretary. Both Tyler and
Michael have agreed to stand for re-election.

If you wish to nominate someone as Vice-President or Secretary please contact
Randall Cherry at 703-244-2949 or randall.cherry@earthlink.net .



